
Motorized Units,

   The South Atlantic Association of Shrine Motor Corps, would like to invite you to join 
our association for competition, camaraderie, and great fun. As a member of SAASMC, 
your unit will have a voice to disseminate parade information, discuss safety issues 
to ensure all units are prepared, equipment is safe and safely operated, per Shrine 
protocol. Discuss issues that are unique to motorized units, help make decisions and 
voice your opinions on matters concerning motorized units and safety issues. 
We welcome your suggestions and ideas. 
   
   We convene twice per year: 
  
   Mid-winter meeting: in the March/April time frame. A good time for all Nobles (stag) to 
participate and voice your concerns, ideas, and help make SAASMC a stronger 
organization. great food, fellowship & fun for all Nobles who attend.
  
   Fall convention: This year in September at Myrtle Beach S.C. there will be fun for the 
entire family. We offer competition for all members to sharpen their skills and learn new 
ideas from other units within SAASMC. We have our recognition and awards 
presentation on Friday, an event you don’t want to miss.
   
   Our dues are ONLY $ 20.00 per year, per noble. We will give any new unit joining 
their first year free to enjoy what we have to offer. You won’t be disappointed.

To Join or for More Information:
Steve Dixon, Secretary
423-341-1796
dxnsolutions@gmail.com

 
 

 


